
別紙４ 

Employment Service for Foreign Workers – 
Hello Work Kobe 

 

Inform of Change on location and interpreter’s 
schedule 

 
   We are very thankful when you use this Employment for Foreign 
Workers day by day. 
   We would like to inform you that, from April 1st (Friday), we have 
moved to another location and the interpreter’s schedule (Chinese, 
Spanish, Portuguese and English) of Employment Service for 
Foreign Workers have changed, as mentioned below. 
   We are very sorry for the inconveniences but at the same time 
fully appreciate you comprehension. 
 
New location: Employment Support Corner, 2nd floor, East 
Side. 

Interpreter’s Schedule 
 Chinese – Monday and Tuesday – 10:00h to 12:00h; 13:00 
to 16:00h.  
 Spanish, Portuguese and English – Wednesday and 
Thursday – 11:00h to 12:00h; 13:00h to 17:00h. 
 
※ Saturday, Sunday, National Holidays, ending and begging 
of year – no service. 
※ Tel. 078-362-4570 
 
Hello Work Kobe – Employment Service for Foreign 

Workers 


